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US 41 (Broad St) Resurfacing from north of Ingram St. to Lamar Ave. 441386-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing with

Concrete
Intersection
upgrade

Phase Completed
Limits from north of

Ingram St. to
north of Lamar
Avenue

Project Start July 7, 2021
Length 1.86 miles
City Brooksville
County Hernando
Road Broad St

US 41
Construction
Cost

$9.1 million

Estimated
Completion

Late 2022 /
Early 2023

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed and accepted from the contractor by FDOT on
December 2, 2022. 

This project resurfaced US 41 (Broad St) between Ingram Street and
Lamar Avenue.  As part of the project, the intersection of US 41 and
Wiscon Road was rebuilt using concrete.  New raised concrete
medians were constructed at multiple locations along the corridor.


